
Response to Scrutiny Questions to the Leader 

 

At Scrutiny Committee on 5 July 2016, members identified a number of questions and 
concerns to be addressed to the Leader, regarding further information on the newly created 
Boards. 
 
The Leader is preparing a response to these points which will be circulated in advance of the 
Scrutiny Committee meeting. 


